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Why outdoor visits are important in our school

• We live in a time where taking children out of school for visits is challenging. At Fir Tree, we feel 
that to get the most of out of a child, there needs to be an element of experiential and practical 
learning.

• The children learn to think for themselves and learn through first-hand experience, which they 
will remember far longer than research from the internet or copying from a text book. This is 
evident in their feedback, the drama work and writing after the visit. 

• The interaction with new friends and being part of a specific group for the day helps them learn 
team skills and builds resilience as well creating a memory that many of them will never forget. 



Child 1
She has English as an additional language. She has special educational needs 

due to a head injury as a small child, before starting at Fir Tree. She received 

additional support with reading and maths in year 3 and 4. She lacked 

confidence in attempting to work independently, this also extended to her 

friendships. There have never been any issues around her behaviour which 

meant our focus was on raising her self esteem, giving her self confidence –

lots of praise and acknowledgement of achievements along with additional 

educational support, from teacher and teaching assistant. 
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Evidence of Learning


